PAUL R. DOBSON
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

The Paul R. Dobson Memorial Scholarship has been established to recognize a
graduating high school senior member of our church who plans to further his/her
education. All completed applications that have been received in the church
office will be considered.

Name:

Date:

1. What activities have you been involved with over the years at First Presbyterian
Church?

2. Share any thoughts as to what membership in our church has meant to you.




3. What community and school activities have you participated in?

4. What are your plans after graduation?




